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It’s hard to believe but year 11 are nearly at the end of their GCSE exam period! They continue to show high 
levels of maturity in their approach to the exams and we are looking forward to celebrating their ‘last day’ 
with us on Monday 17th June. Year 10 however, are hot on their heels! Today, the year group had an 
assembly and an opportunity to practice entry and exit requirements for the formal, external exams.  
 
Expectations are high with them lining up and entering the hall in the correct order and in silence. They did 
well today and got it right first time; well done to them all. They begin their end of year 10 exams very soon 
which will be their opportunity to experience what next summer will be like. 
 
Flegg is changing! 

 

We are thrilled with the effort and aspiration shown by our Flegg pupils to meet the high standards of lesson 

starts. All lessons now start with a silent activity to help students settle well and access their learning quickly 

which has had really positive feedback from students and staff alike. 

 

To ensure we maintain a focus on rewarding excellent and consistent effort by students in the classroom, we 

are relaunching the use of our golden tickets to Flegg pupils. We will also be issuing all visitors with a 'queue 

jump' pass to gift to any Flegg pupil they see demonstrating our core values of kindness and respect whilst 

they are visiting the academy! The pass will allow pupils the opportunity to jump to the front of the queue in 

OTs or The Kiosk at any chosen break or lunchtime. 

 
You said, we did: 
 
We are changing the way we communicate with parents about sanctions, with a more personalised 
approach being taken. We still aim to launch the new parentapp before the end of the term which should 
further improve the information that all parents have easily accessible. 
 
Would you like to contribute towards our next parent forum? This forum is open to all parents and gives you 
an opportunity to contribute positively to the future of the school. Our next parent forum takes place in the 
school hall on Wednesday 10th July. If you would like to attend, please email principalsoffice@fleggoa.co.uk 
to let us know. 
 
County lines info attached 
As parents, we are all worried about some of the current issues facing our young people; county lines being 
one of them. Education related to this topic is given to our students throughout the year but we have 
provided some additional ‘need to know’ info’ for parents towards the end of this newsletter. 
 
Last Call for History Photo Competition Entries! 
 
We've had lots of great photos, but I know a few others were planning on taking theirs over half term and 
just haven't got around to sending them in. They need to be sent to twilliams@fleggoa.co.uk and there will 
also be a prize for the best form. 
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Transition visit to Ormesby 
 
Our transition visits to meet year 6 students have started this week with a trip to Ormesby Village Junior 
School. We were really impressed with the year 6 students who got involved and asked questions and we 
hope our Flegg students from years 7 – 10 were able to give them lots of help and support. We can’t wait to 
see them again on transition days on 1st and 2nd July. 
 

        
 

 
Summer Fayre Raffle Tickets 
 
The Summer Fayre is fast approaching, and Year 7 and 8 students will be bringing home a book of raffle 
tickets for you and your families to purchase.  Tickets cost 50p each and there are 10 tickets in a book.  We 
have some amazing prizes including Apple AirPods (3rd generation) a huge BBQ and smoker, vouchers for 
local attractions and lots of different gift hampers.  Families of year 9-11 students can request raffle tickets 
by emailing dspooner@fleggoa.co.uk or popping into the academy to purchase them. 
 
The Summer Fayre is taking place on Saturday 22nd June and the Event Team always welcome parent 
volunteers to help run the various stalls.  If you would like to help, please do get in contact with us. 
 
The Event Team have just purchased 40 professional aprons for the Catering department. 
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Change to public bus 1 
 

We have been informed by First Bus that the timetable for Bus 1 has changed and will now arrive at Flegg at 
8.27am and depart at 3.12pm.  To look at the full timetable go to FEC-Coastal Clipper 1 1A - Bus Times from 
26-05-24.pdf (firstbus.co.uk) 
 
 

Mr Bartlett gets his British Citizenship! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  
 

Athletics Report - Mrs Cropley 

Year 7 Wellesley Competition – Competition Winners! – Well done! 

On Thursday 6th June the year 7 athletics team participated in the teatime district athletics competition. The 

team worked well individually and took pride in supporting and encouraging one another. As well as a lot of 

strong Performances -  

1st 100b girls 100m, 2nd 100m boys. 

2nd 800m boys and 3rd 800m girls 

1st 300m a & b boys & 2nd 200m girls 

2nd girls 1500m & 3rd boys 1500m 

1st boys 200m 

Field events 

Long jump – boys 2nd & girls 3rd 

High Jump – boys 2nd & girls 3rd 

Shot - girls joint 2nd & boys 3rd 

Javelin – boys 2nd girls 3rd  

Overall position – 1st Flegg – 113.5  

2nd Venture 111 

3rd  Lynn Grove 108 

4th Charter 100 

5th Cliff Park 68.5, 6th Caister 34   

Well done to the team. We look forward to the next event all day Wednesday 19th June. 

 

Sporting round up 

Team -  

boys -  Hiruka, Nithiesh, Toby, Ethan, Joel, Cody, Harlen, Caleb. 

Girls -  Elizabeth, Lili, Robyn, Isabella, Amelia, Matilda, Yvonne, Ruby 

 

Mr Bartlett gave his pledge of allegiance to HM King 
Charles on the 31st of May at Norfolk County Hall. It 
is a journey that Mr Barlett has been on since moving 
to the UK in 2013. This is something that he has been 
able to discuss with students across the years to help 
them understand the process which immigrants to 
the UK have to follow.  
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Career Opportunities 



 

 

 



 

  
 
 

Amelia entered a ballroom/Latin dance competition at the weekend…. 
 
She made the finals for five of her routines and was placed: 6th quickstep, 5th tango, 5th chacha 3rd rumba 
and 1st jive. 
 

     
 
 

Attendance Corner  
 

Last week's 100% attendance winners are: 

 
Harry Terris 7ABU 
Conor Malone 8TWI 
Vinnie Adcock 9DCO 
Hayden Rowley 10EPA 
 
The Half term form winner is 9DCO  
 

 
PSHE 
 

This term, students will be covering the following topics: 
 
Yr7 - Equality then Personal Health  
Yr8 - Law & Order then Crime and influence 
Yr9 - Media Literacy then Political Power 
Yr10 - Next Steps then Money Matters 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Student Achievements 

 



Dates for your diary 
Saturday 22nd June: Summer Fayre 10am-4pm 
Monday 1st and Tuesday 2nd July: Year 6 Transition Days 
Tuesday 2nd July: Year 6 Transition evening for families  
Thursday 4th July: Year 11 Prom 
Monday 8th – Friday 12th July: Enrichment Week 
Wednesday 10th July: Parent Forum 4.30pm-5.30pm (contact principalsoffice@fleggoa.co.uk to book) 
Monday 22nd July – Tuesday 3rd September: Summer Holidays 
 
 
With kind regards,  

 

Mrs Jane Bennett, Principal          

 

Attachments 

National Online Safety  

County Lines information from Norfolk Constabulary  

Community Events 
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To find out more go follow National Online Safety on Facebook www.facebook.com/NationalOnlineSafety  

 

Online Safety advice for parents and carers 

http://www.facebook.com/NationalOnlineSafety


 

 

 



 

 

 

 



     

         

    

              

                 

 

 

Community Events 



 

Marvellous Makers, assemble! Libraries across Norfolk are looking for young people aged 13-25 to join 

us as a volunteer during the Summer Reading Challenge. Volunteering is a great way to build skills and 

be part of something exciting during the holidays. To find out more, please 

email volunteercontact@norfolk.gov.uk and we’ll send you out a pack with information about the role 

and how to apply. www.norfolk.gov.uk/libraryvolunteers 
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